Sussex County Treasurers Report

From 1 April 2019 to 31 December 2019

The bank account has decreased by just over a thousand pounds over the year from April. The county remains well funded and can continue to support initiatives to enhance British Gymnastics in the county

More than 30 clubs have affiliated to the county and are able to access the funding funds available for BG courses, more detail is available on the web site

Woman's artistic had a successful invitation competition at Horsham and used some of the proceeds to enter an invitation to a county competition in Dorset.

The tumble and DMT championships were held separate to the artistic and trampoline championships and went well. An unforeseen impact was the reduction in numbers at both the gymnastic and trampoline championships.

A mental health awareness day was held in October at K2 funded by the county

A detailed analysis of income and expenditure was presented to the committee at the quarter meeting on 20 January 2020.

Keith Walter
County Treasurer